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NEWSLETTER 

The Liberty Pledge Newsletter is a monthly publication for the 
participants in the National Libertarian Party Pledge program. Because 
of your contribution, we are able to carry on the daily activities of the 
Party, and we want you to know what we are doing. We also want the 
opportunity to thank you for your generosity and let you know about 
others who are helping the Party as volunteers and contributors. So, 
first, thank you! 

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS ARRIVES IN HOUSTON! After an "adventure 
in moving" with U-Haul, we are back in business. 	Your offfice 
staff plus David Saum (VA) packed the office in Washington. 
Jay Tubb (VA) volunteered to drive the 30' truck to Houston. 
Three days later, we arrived, and Houston volunteers led by 
Gerry Mildner and David Scott unpacked. Our computer operations 
manager Cissy Messina stayed in Virginia (we we all miss her). 
The rest of the staff moved to Houston. 

Honey Lanham. National Director 
Susan Van Dyke, Computer Operations Manager 
Lucia Toro, Financial Operations Manager 
Lanny Myers, Administrative Assistant 

Libertarian Party - National Headquarters 
7887 Katy Freeway #385 
Houston, TX 77024 
713-686-1776 

Visitors and volunteers are always welcome. Hours are 10-6 
weekdays officially. Unofficially, we are usually here until 
10 and often after midnight. On weekends, someone is usually 
working in the afternoons and evenings. 

Local volunteers are already helping with mailings, computer 
repairs, furniture staining, errands, telephoning, and special 
projects. Over 200 guests came to our open house as well as 
the media. 

STATE CHAIR BRIAN WRIGHT ANNOUNCED THAT THE MICHIGAN LP HAS 
BEEN CERTIFIED FOR THE BALLOT IN 1984! That gives us a total 
of seventeen so far. 



Staff photo by DALE SWANSON 

SIGN HIM UP — Vern Frederickson, Irrigon, signs petition in Portland Satur-
day to put presidential candidate David P. Bergland (right) and other Libertari-
an Party candidates on 1984 ballot in Oregon. 

FIVE LIBF:RTARTANS WERE ELECTtll IN ALASKA! 

Jean Calkins, Kachemack City Council (re-elected) 
Bill Snyder, Homer City Council 
Ruth Reed, Wasilla City Council 
Daryl Welch, Wasilla City Council 
John Wood, Anchorage Assembly 

Judy Roberts will be in a run-off for Fairbanks School Board. 

PHILLIP B. FRIDAY WAS APPOINTED TO THE URBANNA TOWN COUNCIL 
TO FILL A VACANCY! He had run for the position last year. 

THE NATIONAL COMMITTEE WILL MEET IN NEW ORLEANS 3-4 DECEMBER. 
Visitors are invited to attend. The meeting will be held at 
the Ramada Hotel New Orleans at 1732 Canal Street 504-525-5525. 
David Bergland will speak at the Saturday night banquet. 

P.S. You may find it easier to have your pledge automatically credited to the LP without writing a 
check each month. If you would like to convert to MasterCard or VISA, please fill out and return this 
form before the beginning of next month. Thanks! 

❑ MASTERCARD 	 ❑ VISA 	 Amount $ 	  

Card Number 	  Expiration Date 	  

Signature 	  Name on Card 	  

beginning 	  , Until 	  
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